
EDMUND G. BROWN 
GOVERNOR

State of California 

GOVERNOR'S OFFICE
SACRAMENTO 14

April 11, 1962

Mr. Les Maland
8 Tea e
Santa Paula, California

Dear Mr. Maland:

Our files show that the Governor hasn't 
received any recommendations from the 
Ventura Democratic County Centra1 Com­
mittee with reference to the three term 
expirations on the 31st District Agri­
cultural Association.

We would appreciate having your committee's 
recommendations on this board at your 
early convenience.

Sincerely

( Mrs.) May Layne Bonnell 
Administrative Assistant

cc: Mrs. Jane Tolmach


